NOTICE OF THE NEXT MEETING OF THE GOVERNING BOARD OF THE
COLORADO COUNTY OFFICIALS AND
EMPLOYEES RETIREMENT ASSOCIATION

Notice is hereby given pursuant to 24-6-402(2)(c) C.R.S. that a meeting of the Governing
Board of the Colorado County Officials and Employees Retirement Association will be
held at the CCOERA offices located at 751 SouthPark Drive, Littleton, CO 80120.

It is the intention of the Governing Board, upon convening to hold a meeting open to the
public. Since seating is limited, anyone planning to attend should call CCOERA at (303)
713-9400, and let us know you plan to attend.

The Agenda for the upcoming meeting will be set 3 days prior to the meeting. Please
check our website then.



